
Update on the work of the Glasgow City Region Intelligence Hub – 
Presentation noted. 
 
7 With reference to the minutes of 11th February 2020 noting a presentation by 

Andrew Robertson, Intelligence Hub Manager, on the work of the Glasgow City 
Region Intelligence Hub (the Hub) during its first 6 months of operation, and 
agreeing that a further update be submitted to this Cabinet within 12 months on the 
progress of the work of the Hub, the Cabinet heard and noted a presentation by Mr 
Robertson, advising 
 
(1) of the work which had been undertaken by the Hub since February 2020;  
 
(2) of the aims and objectives of the Hub, and of its reporting structure; 
 
(3) of the specific areas of work that the Hub had undertaken in respect of 

COVID-19; 
 
(4) of the broader economic outlook beyond COVID-19; 
 
(5) that the Hub had developed a series of papers which would feed into the 

Regional Economic Strategy, as well as a wide variety of different tasks that 
included Cenefits support and new data analytic tools; and 

 
(6) of a series of planned activities, both internally and externally, which would be 

undertaken by the Hub over the next 6 months. 
 
 


